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Marshall County

Emergency Telephone System Board

November 23, 2020

Marshall COuﬁty Board Chairman

Mr. Krocschen the ETSB is requesting the reappomtment of
Matthew Zulz to its board as an EMS representative of the 911
System.. The appointment is for three years; Matt has agreed to
continue to serve on the ETSB board.

If you could appoint him at the December 10™ 2020 board
meeting it would be greatly appreciated.
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